                       Parish Council Meeting 20th October 2025

Good evening, everyone. Marie sends her apology due to a holiday.
We had a meeting with Richard Ranson regarding Reed Pond and the Magnolia tree. As we now know that the tree seems to have some life therefore, we are experimenting with mulch around the bottom and this will be repeated, hopefully this will work rather than dig up the tree.
One question that keep arising is why do we have wait until spring for the pond to be dredged as it is still completely dry? 
In September we held our AGM where we gained two new committee members and all the other members were voted back on, giving a total of 8 committed members.

We held a MacMillian coffee morning in St Andrews church on the 28th September which was very well attended by the community which raised £345.  
Autumn planting is now completed around the village and I’m sure you will agree that the village is looking very colourful
The committee have lots of ideas for fundraising this year so please follow us on Facebook for upcoming events.
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